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NBS Builder Agreements Coming your Way 
 

Attention all Authorized Builders: Be on 
the lookout for an email to renew your 
Buildership Agreement. Please review 
the document, sign, and return.   
 
This Buildership Agreement is an annual 
agreement, which will be in effect 
through December 2021. You will also 
receive a renewal letter every year in 
January. 
 
Nucor Building Systems has updated our 
Builder Agreement to better serve our 
builders by bringing alignment across all 
Nucor Buildings Group divisions. This will 
allow us to transfer jobs between 
divisions as needed to provide required delivery schedules for you to secure projects.   
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to your District Sales Manager.  
 

Thank you for your continued partnership! 


